
RFD/RB
Mail Stop 3132

TO ALL OGOR REPORTERS

Dear Reporter:

The enclosed listing identifies the current Facility Measurement
Point (FMP) numbers required on the Oil and Gas Operations Report
(OGOR) and the Gas Plant Operations Report (GPOR). This FMP
number uniquely identifies gas plants that process Federal and
Indian production.

If you have questions, or can provide any updated information
regarding the gas plant data, please contact Ms. Vicky Stafford
at 1-800–525–7922, extension 3388 or (303)231-3388.

Sincerely,

Enclosure


















